

Welcome Back SAM Students and Parents!

The SAM Parent Teacher Connection (PTC) is an organization committed to promoting the relationship between school families and SAM teachers through fun events, quarterly meetings and occasional fundraisers that benefit the SAM community.

Keep an eye out for the announcement of our quarterly meetings and list of events such as...

Fall Party Mother-Son outing
Book Fairs Father-Daughter Dance
Santa Shoppe Teacher Appreciation

Ice Skating Party Holy Thursday Service Project

Crusher's Game Homeless Stand-Down Service Project
Pastries with Parents Scholarship for an 9th grader

Mother's Mass Uniform Exchange

Father's Mass Box Tops for Education, and more!

The benefits of being an involved and informed parent in your child's school are boundlessly important and gratifying.

For more information or questions, please contact
Erin Gilbride ewee1177@gmail.com or Jackie Metzger jackiemetzger@gmail.com

We look forward to an exciting year ahead!